
 

2023 Fairness Challenge 
Small Improvements  Big Impact 

 

This year marks the third year of the Fairness Challenge, originally developed in 2021 by 
LaGratta Consulting in partnership with the National Center for State Courts. The goal 
is to support judges and other court professionals in exercising their fairness muscles in 
new ways.  

Fairness may be one of the most fundamental purposes of our courts but it can be 
difficult to prioritize in tangible ways alongside other demands. With a bit of focus and 
support, we can leverage the extensive research and tools on the topic of procedural 
fairness to invest in this worthy topic. 

Participation includes: 

 Commit to a two-week “fairness workout” of a simple daily practices. 
Each workday, you’ll receive a prompt to prioritize a recommended, 
research-informed fairness practice.  

 Three times during the Challenge, click through a brief engagement 
about your perspectives on fairness and related practices. You’ll receive 
a link via email that will take less than 5 minutes to complete. 

REGISTER HERE on your own or as a team* of professionals from your court. 

*The first 3 court teams of at least 10 professionals to register will 
receive support in collecting real-time feedback from court users during 
the month of September. Learn more about our real-time feedback 
methods at lagratta.com/participant-voices.   

 

Prior participants have said the Fairness Challenge is: 
“Enlightening,” “Refreshing,” and “Thought-provoking” 

Read more about our past Fairness Challenges at lagratta.com/fairness-challenge. 

We hope you will join us for this engaging (and free!) opportunity! 
 

 
Feedback or questions? Email emily@lagratta.com. 


